
KATHY ACKLEY MEMORIAL PEE WEE 
SHOWMANSHIP APPLICATION 

 

Saturday, September 9th, 2023 at 2:30 p.m. 
Beef Show Arena 

 

Please mail the completed application by September 1 or bring to the fair office by 
Friday, September 8th, 2023 
Tulelake-Butte Valley Fair 

P.O. Box 866 
Tulelake, CA 96134 

 
Pee-Wee Showmanship Class is an exciting experience for children 9 years or younger as of January 1st this 
year.  The kids are eligible to show any kind of animal in this showmanship class.   
There will be two divisions: Small Animals for example, chickens, rabbits, dogs, etc. and Large Animals: Horses, 
cattle, swine, sheep and goats. The number of classes will be determined by the number of entries.  
Animal must have been trained by the exhibitor and may not be entered in any other division (except 
Gymkhana or Parade) and need not be purebred.  The judge will be evaluating how well trained the animals 
are and the exhibitor’s showmanship skills.   
Awards will be presented to all the participating exhibitors at the conclusion of the classes. 
In order to participate, the exhibitors should arrive at the fairgrounds on Saturday approximately 12:30 p.m. 
utilizing the north front gate next to the Main Office.  Each exhibitor must fill out a Pee Wee Showmanship 
Application which needs be signed by a parent/guardian.  After the judging has concluded, the animals may be 
taken home.  
 
 

Name of Showman:  
 
Name of Parent or Legal Guardian: 
 
Showman Grade in School:                            Showman Age as of January 1, 2023 
 
Mailing address: 
 
Phone number: 
 
Species of Animal Being Shown: 
 
Name of Animal Being Shown: 
 
Describe a memorable experience that you shared with your animal that you are showing: 
 
 


